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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I hope everyone woke up to a very Merry Christmas, and got all the presents they

were looking for.  As far as a white Christmas, I wasn't all that happy about

it, since I needed to get off my hill top, and get on the roads.  When I was

young it was great to have a white Christmas, but I'm not too crazy about it any

more.  On Friday the 23rd the temperature was 40 degrees at 0300.  At 0330 it

had dropped to 35 degrees, and was starting to snow.  The temperature continued

to drop to 27 degrees at 0400.  By 0500 the temperature was 16 degrees, and 12

by 0615.  At 0700 the temperature was just 7 degrees, and 2 degrees by 0825.

The National Weather Service said the temperature is supposed to start going

back up tomorrow, and will keep going up all week, and be 50 or 60 degrees by

Friday, and end of the year.  I'm ready for warm weather.

Since the weather is going to be too bad to be outside, I think I'm going to be

working on some of the projects that need to get completed.  I will be never get

all the projects done that I get started on, but they will keep me busy, and

maybe out of trouble.  Some the things I need to get done is make up interface

cables to go between some of my Kantronics KPC-3 Terminal Node Controllers, and

the Alinco DR-1200 transceivers, that Joe Thomas, N8MEV, and I repaired over the

summer.  I need to start winding the wire that I took out of most of the big old

computer monitors, I took apart, and put it on the plastic spools I made.  The

wire can be used for other projects that I have in mind.  I still need to print

certificates for those who are waiting for their State Wide DAREN Net check-ins.

That is only a few of a two dozen, or more, projects.  I hope everyone stays

warm, and I'm looking for summer to get here soon.  I would rather be cutting

grass then shoveling snow.

Everyone have a Safe and Happy New Year.

There were 32 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Sammy Mercer,

N8SVX, who has been checking into the net since October 14, 1995, has completed

650 check-ins, and will be receiving his certificate.

================================================================================

